THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WELFARE
BUREAU OF GENERAL INFORMATION
LECTURE COURSE BUREAU
BUREAU OF VISUAL INSTRUCTION

UNIVERSITY EXTENSION DIVISION
LAWRENCE

DEPARTMENT OF EXTENSION TEACHING
BUREAU OF CLASS INSTRUCTION
BUREAU OF CORRESPONDENCE STUDY

June 2, 1945.

Prof. F. C. Allen,
Department of Physical Education,
107 Robinson,
Campus.

Dear Professor Allen:

We had hoped not to prepare a catalog before October or November, 1945, but our dwindling supply has made it imperative that we get new copy to the State Printer in July.

Will you please check the enclosed material for your department and advise us if it is all right or if you would like to make some change in the way it is prepared. Any suggestions that you can offer will be greatly appreciated.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely yours,

Secretary,

Bureau of Correspondence Study.

RK:kc Enc.